
 

Change notification – 12th February, 2024 

School Bus: 6304 PM 

 

  

What: 

From 12 February 2024 there will be changes school run 6304 from Park 
Ridge State High School. To alleviate heavy loading on both 6304 and 
6307, 6304 will be split into two services (6304 and 6312). The new 6312 
service will operate via Greenbank State School to take the overload 
from 6307 and will then go to service the New Beith area around Tall 
Timber Rd, Crystal Brook Rd, Lyon Dr, Wallaby Way and Red Gum Rd.  

Service 6304 will only service Park Ridge State High School to Pub 
Lane, Equestrian Drive, Bradman St, Marsh Bird Dr, Laurina Dr,  part of 
Red Gum Rd, Lyon Dr and terminate at Dungaree Dr.  

We will continue to monitor this change to ensure the bus loads are more 
evenly balanced and make further changes if necessary. 

Why: To balance loading between services and improve on time running. 

When: 12th of February 2024 

Map: 

 
 

Find out 
more: 

 
The revised timetable is available on the Bus Queensland 
websit. Scan the QR to visit the Bus Queensland website: 
https://www.busqld.com.au/route/6304 
   

https://www.busqld.com.au/route/6304


 
 

 


